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*FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE* 

 

On September 4, 2025 at approximately 7:45am, the Allendale Police 
were notified of a trespasser at Northern Highlands High School. School staff 
and a Special Law Enforcement Officer (SLEO 3) assigned at the school 
encountered an individual who was placed under arrest by additional 
responding police. Jose Lucas-Domingo, a 24-year-old male from Rome, 
Georgia was charged with Criminal Trespass 2C:18-3A and Harassment 
2C:33-4C. Lucas-Domingo remains held in the Bergen County Jail pending a 
detention hearing in Bergen County Superior Court.  

These charges are merely accusations, and that the defendant is 
presumed innocent unless and until proven guilty beyond a reasonable 
doubt. 

 

 


